
No More Late Notices
In order to avoid confusion with regular utility bills and late notices, the city will no longer mail out a 
separate late notice. Your utility bill is due on the 1st of every month unless the 1st falls on a holiday 
or weekend then it is due the next business day. 

Your are also able to view and pay your bill online at www.municipalonlinepayments.com/
alamoheightstx or signup for automatic bank draft. Contact your Utility Billing Coordinator Amanda 
Borrego at 210-882-1507 to assist you with any questions.
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B R I E F S

Reminder Tree Preservation 
Program

•	 Will being the week 
of  January 16th and be 
completed by January 
30th

•	 Maintenance  and 
trimming to be done in 
“dormant” stage to allow 
for fuller canopy in Spring

•	 Trimming is needed to 
maintain the 13’ 6” height 
access required for 
emergency apparatus

•	 City has hired Davey Tree 
Expert Company

•	 Visit the City website for 
“Tree Trim List”

•	 Contact Diana DeLeon 
at Davey Tree Expert at 
210-698-0515 regarding 
questions concerning the 
tree canopy compliance 

   

Employee Holiday Luncheon

Follow, Like, Sign-up with “Us”. The City of Alamo Heights 
has several different ways in which we provide information to you 
- Facebook, Twitter, RAVE Notification System, City Website and of 
course our monthly newsletter. Sign-up today to be informed!
City Website - www.alamoheightstx.gov
RAVE Notification System - Go to City website --> bottom of page  
and click cell phone icon on right side of webpage
Fire Dept. Website - www.alamoheightsfire.com
City Facebook - www.facebook.com/CityofAlamoHeights
Police Facebook - www.facebook.com/AlamoHeightsPD
Animal Care Facebook - www.facebook.com/
AlamoHeightsAnimalCareServices
City Twitter - twitter.com/cityofah
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911 for EMERGENCY
Fire/EMS (Non-Emergency): 824-1281
Police (Non-Emergency): 822-3321
Administration and Finance: 822-3331

Public Works: 882-1518
Water: 882-1507 
Community Development: 826-0516
Court Clerk: 882-1501

PHONE
NUMBERS:

The City employees wish to extend their gratitude 
and appreciation for all the goodies delivered to the 
City during the holidays. All were greatly enjoyed and 
appreciated by everyone.

We would like to offer a special thanks to the car-
ing and generous citizens who contributed toward the 
meals for the on-duty police, fire and dispatch person-
nel working holiday shifts. Thank you for thinking of 
us. We are all so appreciative of your generosity and 
holiday greetings! 

 
C I T Y  C A L E N D A R

JANUARY

Monday, Jan. 16     City Holiday                                                           Closed*

Tuesday, Jan. 17     Architectural Review Board Meeting             5:30 p.m.

Monday, Jan. 23    City Council Meeting                                          5:30 p.m. 

FEBRUARY

Wed, Feb. 1             Board of Adjustment Meeting                         5:30 p.m. 

Monday, Feb. 6       Planning and Zoning Meeting                        5:30 p.m. 

Monday, Feb. 13     City Council Meeting                                        5:30 p.m.

*REGULAR GARBAGE PICK-UP

Registration for the 
Alamo Heights Little 
League Spring Ball 
2017 is now open. 
For information 

regarding registration and fees, 
go to www.ahll.org. 

Registration for the 
Alamo Heights/Fort 
Sam Houston Youth 
Soccer Spring 2017 

season is now open. For 
information regarding registration 

and fees, go to www.ahfsh.org

City Employees Thank Generous Citizens

Heating equipment is one of the leading causes of home fire deaths. With a few simple safety tips and precau-
tions you can prevent most heating fires from happening. 
•	 Keep anything that can burn at least three-feet away from heating equipment, like the furnace, fireplace, 

wood stove, or portable space heater.
•	 Have a three-foot “kid-free zone” around open fires and space heaters.
•	 Never use your oven to heat your home. 
•	 Have a qualified professional install stationary space heating equipment, 

water heaters or central heating equipment according to the local codes 
and manufacturer’s instructions.  

•	 Have heating equipment and chimneys cleaned and inspected every year 
by a qualified professional.  

•	 Remember to turn portable heaters off when leaving the room or going to 
bed.  

•	 Make sure the fireplace has a sturdy screen to stop sparks from flying into the room. Ashes should be cool 
before putting them in a metal container. Test smoke alarms monthly.

Visit www.alamoheightsfire.com to download the complete safety flyers to help your family stay safe.

Home Heating Safety Tips
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